
 Oregon Association of Chiefs of Police 

 Read This! 
Monthly news from the Executive Board         December 2012  

This informal newsletter will be published and distributed to the OACP members on a monthly basis 

to help keep them informed of the important activities of the committees and board. 

Retirements: 
 

 

New Chiefs: 
Chief Al LaChance, Grande Ronde PD 

 

The President: 
 The Executive Committee has been working 

on identifying potential changes and updates 

to the OACP Bylaws.  We hope to have 

something for the Bylaws Committee and 

Board soon. 

 Developing a Public Service Message for 

statewide distribution.  Will have more 

information and request for member action by 

ELTS 

 Working with Marketing Committee to have 

action items for Board by ELTS. 

 Made several appointments to committees. 

 Recovering from knee surgery. 

The Victory Group: 
 Distributed two Public Service Announcements 

focusing on DUII prevention and safety belt usage 

to increase the visibility of OACP and to add 

momentum to the Holiday “Stay Sober or Get 

Pulled Over” campaign.  

 Finalizing new database management system that 

will increase security and improve member access 

to members’ only resources. 

 Received a small year-end grant from Target to 

purchase software necessary to update our Parent 

Aid Program Training. 

 Worked with the Eyewitness ID Work Group to 

finalize a statewide recommended policy for 

police agencies throughout Oregon. 

Activities in the Regions: 
 District Reps are encouraged to notify the 

OACP office or the President prior to the 

first of the month for inclusion of your 

region activities in the next edition of Read 

This 

By-Law Revisions: 
 The Executive Committee is seeking suggestions 

for by-law changes.  A draft will be developed 

and forward to the By Laws Committee for 

action, which could result in action by the Board 

of Directors at the Annual Meeting. 

The Strategic Plan: 
 1st VP will be working on updating the 

OACP strategic plan.  Seeking input for 

update, draft will be presented to 

membership at ELTS in Seaside. 

 

Committee Notes: 
 The Labor Committee is asking for updates or new 

labor contracts from all Oregon police agencies. 

Contact cynthiab@ci.hillsboro.or.us 

 2nd VP will assume the role of the chair of the so 

called “Super Committee” 

 Committee Chairs are encourage to give us 

information for inclusion in Read This 

For the good of the order: 
                                      Have a wonderful Christmas and Holiday Season!! 
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